
“Brave the Wild River is an evocative and beautifully 

written chronicle of botanists Elzada Clover and Lois 

Jotter’s history-making journey through the Grand 

Canyon in the summer of 1938. Driven by boundless 

curiosity and determination, Clover and Jotter set 

out with an ambitious but relatively inexperienced 

expedition leader and three amateur boatmen, eager 

to “botanize” the beautiful and  bizarre plant life of 

this little-known corner of the American West.”  

Join author MELISSA L SEVIGNY for a community                  
discussion, followed by Q & A and book  signings, when               

she visits Yuma on Thursday, March 21, 2024. 

6:00-7:00 p.m. 

Yuma Main Library 

1st Floor Meeting Rooms 

2951 S. 21st Drive, Yuma, AZ 85364  

2:00-3:00 p.m. 

AZ Western College/Northern AZ University  

MAC Lecture Hall #106 

2020 S. Avenue 8E, Yuma, AZ 85365 

THESE EVENTS ARE FREE AND OPEN TO THE PUBLIC.                                                                                
FOR MORE INFORMATION, CALL (928) 782-1871. 


